
Dear Parents/Carer 

It has been a wonderful start to the new term. The children 
have worked so hard and have produced some fantastic work 
that they should be really proud of. In this newsletter there 
are some brilliant examples of this work, some reminders, 
useful information, dates for the diary and our usual 
safeguarding update.  
 
We would really like to know about your child’s out of 
school achievements, please email the school office on 
enquiries@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk with information, and we 
will celebrate this in our next Newsletter. 

Reminders 
It is parents and carers responsibility to inform the school 
office if their child(ren) are going to be absent from school. 
Please do this by calling 01476 568616, by 9.30am. In 
addition to this, please ensure the children arrive in school by 
9am. If they are late, they miss out on valuable learning time. 
Both gates open at 8.45 and classroom doors are open at 
8.50am. 
  
Towards the end of the Autumn Term, we held some 
attendance panel meetings to discuss how, as a school, we 
can work together with families in making sure children get 
to school as well as reminding parents/carers of their 
responsibilities to ensure children are in school on time. We 
want to work with families so that we can better understand 
the issues families are facing.  
 
Next week attendance will be reviewed, with reminder letters 
and further attendance panel meetings being booked. If you 
have any questions around attendance, please contact Mr 
Richards.  
 
Below is a reminder of the impact of having below 90% 
attendance. If this continues over a five year period, this is 
equivalent to half a school year’s worth of lost learning. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parking 
A polite reminder to all parents who drive their children to 
and from school not to park at the gate and block the 
entrance to school please. This causes considerable 
disruption and is also a safety hazard.  

ERIC website (Education and Resources for Improving 
Childhood Continence) 

 
ERIC is the national charity dedicated to improving 
children’s bowel and bladder health. Their mission is to 
reduce the impact of continence problems on children and 
their families. 1 in 12 children live with a bowel or bladder 
problem. On this website (https://eric.org.uk/), there is lots of 
really useful, healthy advice about potty training, bed 
wetting, toilet anxiety and lots more. 
 

Breakfast Club Values 
Another reminder that Breakfast Club needs to be booked 
two weeks in advance and it operates on a first come, first 
served basis. 

Good Lookin’ Cookin’ 

  
I am thrilled to tell you that our new food provider, Good 
Lookin’ Cookin’ has been a huge success. I have had really 
positive responses from the children and the staff. If you 
would like further information about our hot meals, please 
go the school office, call on 01476 87987 or visit their 
website https://www.goodlookincookin.co.uk/ 
 
School Values 
We have continued to focus on our school value of Respect 
this term but have also introduced another value - Kindness. 
This has been discussed in assemblies, with the school 
council and in class. Being kind and respectful will not only 
ensure that children are successful in school, but will also 
serve them well as adults in the workplace.  
 
Mr D. Milner 
Headteacher 
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Achievement Awards Winners 

At the end of every full term, one child from each class 
receives an extra special award from their class teacher. This 
could be for a variety of reasons, but they all have one thing 
in common. They have all worked exceptionally hard and 
produced high quality work consistently. These fabulous 
children received their award at the end of the Autumn Term. 
Congratulations to each and every one of them, we are so 
very proud of their achievements! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports/PE update 

Last week Mr Doughty and Mrs Haddock took 8 Year 6 
children to the Tennis Club to take part in the Panathlon 
Challenge. They had to complete 8 different activities - the 
points they scored were then added together and the children 
were awarded 4th place overall. They arrived back to school 
with shiny medals, a certificate and huge smiles on their 
faces. The children had a lovely morning and represented the 
school incredibly well!! 

This term the children have been working hard at indoor 
athletics after school club. We are taking a team to the Meres 
in Grantham on Friday 19th January for the annual Indoor 
Athletics Tournament. Good luck to all the children taking 
part! 

We are also holding netball club for selected children on a 
Thursday after school. The children have been working on 
basic passing and moving, whilst learning the positions and 
rules. This will give them the knowledge to take in to the 
league and tournament, which take place in February and 
March. 

Every Tuesday lunchtime, we are lucky enough to have Kane 
from Inspire+ in school to run two lunchtime clubs. This term 
he is working with Year 3 and Year 5. The children take part 
in lots of fun games and activities, maintaining our 
commitment to keeping the children active during their lunch 
breaks.  

On a Wednesday, Positive Futures come in to school and run 
an after school club. Each term we select a different year 
group and this term it is Year 4. Selected children have been 
given letters and the club will be running until half term. 

Work to be proud of 

For working so hard in class all week and for choosing to 
do extra work in maths, English and handwriting. Well 
done Mason, we are so proud of the progress you are 

making! 

Congratulations to Alexia and Amelia on their fabulous 
setting descriptions. Well done! 



Work to be proud of from home 

Dates For Your Diary: 

29th January Year 3 Flag Fen trip (Class 7) 8th March International Women’s Day 

Week Commencing 
1st February 

National Story Telling Week 12th March Year 2 at Lincoln Castle 

1st February Year 3 Flag Fen (Class 8) 19th March New Walk Museum (Year 4) 

4th February Sponsored Swimarathon (9.30am) 19th March Discos! (KS1 4.30 – 5.30pm; KS2 
6 – 7pm) 

6th February Safer Internet Day 21st March World Poetry Day 

9th February End of Term 3 21st March Yorkshire Wildlife Park (Year 1) 

19th February Start of Term 4 27th March Class photographs 

19th February Kindness Day 28th March End of Term 4 

5th March Mayans (Class 11) 17th April Parents’ Evening (4 – 7pm) 

7th March The Deep visit (Year 6) 18th April Parents’ Evening (4 – 6pm) 

8th March 
World Book Day 

(Change of date from the last 
Newsletter) 

  

Fabulous home learning from Kyra, Summer and Leilan. 
Amazing facts about volcanoes, accurate times tables, 

spellings and some Staircase Sentences. Well done! 

Brilliant illustrations from Emilia and Alice from class 8 

Well done to Alexia, Reggie and Suzanna on this fantastic castle and their shields, which they made at home as part of 
their history topic on Castles. 



Safeguarding Update 

Railway Safety Book 
Arlo’s Adventure is a fantastic ‘pick a path’ rail safety book, written by one of Freightliners train drivers, Bessie Matthews. 
The book is designed to help you understand the risks of the railway, so you can be safe. Can you join in with Bessie and 
help Arlo the Badger make his travel on a train safely to see his friends. Which path will you choose for Arlo to take… was it 
the safe choice? 
 
Watch Arlo’s Live Read, educate your young people about the importance of staying safe on the railway and join the Rail 
Safe Friendly Programme. 
 
There are three different levels that your school can achieve: Bronze, Silver and Gold. Please click here for more information 
on how your school can become Rail Safe Friendly.  
 
To access this fabulous book, please visit the following website: https://learnliveuk.com/ks1-primary-school-safety-talk/ 
 
You can find additional rail safety videos and resources for your school at https://switchedonrailsafety.co.uk/ Switched On is 
a new rail safety programme for 3-16 year olds that encourages young people to stay Switched On around the railway. On 
the website you will find a wide range of age targeted films, interactive games and classroom activities, Switched On teaches 
pupils to be aware of risky behaviour and develop hazard-spotting skills. 
 

Junior Safety Officers 

Congratulations to Donte, Mayson and Skylar who are our new Junior safety Officers. They have started their training with 
Mr Richards. Once this has been completed, they will be available to support in class with any online issues the children 
experience. They will also champion safe use of the internet and will be on hand to offer support and advice to their peers. 

 

 

This week’s Online safety Guide - What children and young people need to know about Free Speech versus Hate 
Speech 


